
 

Weekly Communication 

17.09.2024 

Whole School 
 

Parents/Guardians meeting in the school hall. 

We have had to change the date of this meeting. The new date will be 

Thursday, the third of October in the school hall. During the meeting we 

will disclose the school’s priorities for the academic year, discuss 

certain procedures and outline our safeguarding processes. The Group 

Ed company will also be present and they will deliver a short training 

session on how to use the new platform. The meetings will be at 

9.30am and 5.30pm. 

Meithrin 
Math 
 

 

Reception 
Olwen 
Bedwyr 
Mabon 

 

Year 1 
Elen 
Culhwch 
Gwydion 
 

 

Year 2  
Blodeuwedd 
Llyr 
Arianrhod 
 

 

Year 3 
Ceridwen 
Lleu 
Matholwch 

 

Year 4 
Gwenhwyfar 
Bendigeidfran 
Seithennyn 

School choir – Every Wednesday Lunchtime at 12:45 (Year 4,5 

and 6.)  

Year 5  
Peredur 
Gwern 
Rhiannon 

School choir – Every Wednesday Lunchtime at 12:45 (Year 4,5 

and 6.) 



Year 6  
Morfydd 
Taliesin 
Gronw 

School choir – Every Wednesday Lunchtime at 12:45 (Year 4,5 

and 6.)  

 

23.9 – Llangrannog 

 

 
 


